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Survey Indicates Overwhelming Support for the 

Lincoln Smoking Regulation Act

LINCOLN — A June 2005, random survey of Lincoln residents shows that nearly three-quarters of Lincolnites support the Lincoln Smoking Regulation Act which prohibits smoking in most indoor public places in the city.  And, over 90% consider restaurants and bars healthier as a result. 

“Last November, Lincoln voters said they wanted to breathe clean air by voting for the Lincoln Smoking Regulation Act,” said Dave Holmquist with the American Cancer Society. “The results of this survey show that Lincoln residents have become even more appreciative of that protection since the law was implemented.”

Among the findings of the June 2005 survey, conducted by the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services Regulation and Licensure, Section of Data Management, are:

· 71.5 percent of Lincolnites support the law.

· 91.4 percent now consider restaurants and bars healthier. 

· 72.8 percent of smokers now consider restaurants and bars healthier.

· 84.6 percent visit bars the same or more often since the Act took effect, and 88.5 percent visit restaurants the same or more often.

· 97.2 percent of smokers comply with the Act.

“The Act is doing exactly what it was intended to do: protect the health of Lincoln’s employees and residents, and this survey shows that Lincolnites appreciate that,” said Cindy Wostrel, Tobacco Free Lincoln spokesperson.

The Lincoln Smoking Regulation Act, which provides for smoke-free worksites throughout the city, received 62 percent of the votes when it was placed before voters in November 2004. 

The American Cancer Society, American Heart Association, Health Education Inc., Lancaster County Medical Society, Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department, and Tobacco Free Lincoln have been instrumental in educating the public about the health effects of secondhand smoke and the Lincoln Smoking Regulation Act.
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